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Islamic Emirate of Afghanistan 

                            Office of the Leadership              

Date: 05 February 2022  

No: 215V1  

 

In the Name of Allah, the Most Merciful, and the Most Compassionate! 

 

To:  Minister of Justice! 

 

Greetings, 

 

May Allah (SWT) bless you with good health! 

 

Please develop a procedure for Law Offices and a document for their licenses. Besides, 

please develop the examination method, issue them licenses accordingly, and prevent 

unauthorized law firms from operating.  

 

Regards, 

 

The Leadership of the Islamic Emirate of Afghanistan  
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